
 

 
 
 

 
 

COMMUNITY AND PUBLIC SERVICES COMMITTEE REPORT 
Edmonton’s Approach to Supportive Housing - Listening Mission Report 
Recommendation of the Committee  
 

1. That the Mayor provide a copy of the February 3, 2021, Citizen Services report CS00258 to 
the Government of Alberta, on behalf of the Council and the community, to supplement 
our budget advocacy around affordable housing. 
 

2. That Administration return to Community and Public Services Committee in one year with 
a report identifying how the initiatives described in the February 3, 2021, Citizen Services 
report CS00258 have advanced and how the City is working with the private sector to 
increase the supply of affordable and supportive housing. 

History 

At the February 3, 2021, Community and Public Services Committee meeting, the February 3, 
2021, Citizen Services report CS00258 was considered. 
 
Attachment 

February 3, 2021, Citizen Services​ ​report CS00258. 
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